
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday 8th March 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 8 Leavers Hoodies 
 
I am pleased to inform you that FORM (Friends of Ryecroft Middle) have kindly agreed to pay half the 
cost of a Year 8 leaver’s hoodie for your child, who will be moving on to high school this year. 
 
All orders this year are to be made via the website of our uniform supplier, School’s In.  Hoodies will be 
delivered to school for us to distribute to pupils, you do not need to select a ‘local pickup location’.  
Please complete one order only for your child. 
 
School’s In online shop will close at 1:00pm on Friday 12th April 2024, so please ensure you have placed 
your order before this time.  Please note, we will be unable to fund or provide any orders received after 
this deadline date. 
 
The online shop is now live and can be accessed via the link below: 
 
https://schoolsinuniform.co.uk/product/ryecroft-middle-school-2024-leavers-hoodie/  
 
When you check your details in the Shopping Cart/Basket, please ensure you: 
 

 select Leavers Hoodies - Collect from School as your click and collect shipping information, and 

 enter coupon code RMSLEAVERS50, then apply coupon.  This will reduce the cost of your 

hoodie order by 50%.  Please note, this discount will NOT apply to any other items available on 
the website. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs A Grattage 
Headteacher 
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